granted

CRISIS IN JAPAN CREATES OPPORTUNITY FOR 200,000 AUTO SALES IN US

About 200,000 people are looking to buy new vehicles due to item shortage after the tsunami and earthquake in japan. Toyota, Honda, and Nissan are the
companies that have the most to lose at this point according to the A.T. Kearney report. There are companies that can take over for people who decide to not
buy from the above listed companies including: General Motors, Ford and Chrysler. Due to this crisis it is said that U.S. new-vehicle sales will most likely grow
14 percent and increase from there.

Read the original article here:

UPDATE 1-Japan crisis puts 200,000 US auto sales up for grabs
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